NOTICE


	Pursuant to Ind. Administrative Rule 1, the Grant County Courts have prepared a caseload allocation plan and submitted it for approval to the Indiana Supreme Court Division of State Court Administration.  In compliance with Administrative Rule 1, the Grant County Courts now give the following notice to members of the Grant County Bar and the public:
a)	the plan is a resubmitted pre-existing plan approved in 2017;
b)	comments about the plan should be sent to Grant Superior Court No. 1, 101 East 4th Street, Marion, Indiana 46952;
c)	comments will be received until July 1, 2018;
d)	the Grant County Courts will adopt, modify, or reject the plan by July 31, 2018;
e)	the plan will be submitted to the Indiana Supreme Court by August 1, 2018;
f)	the plan shall not be effective until approved by the Supreme Court; and,
g)	the effective date of the plan shall be January 1, 2019.  
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